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Bob Young presents at “Changes in the Overtime Law and What it
Means for Your Business” to MetroWest Chamber of Commerce

JUNE 7, 2016

Bob Young will present at a seminar hosted by the MetroWest Chamber of Commerce on June 7 focusing on the
Department of Labor’s new Fair Labor Standards Act regulations that will impact most, if not all, employers. This
program will include an overview of the coming changes, in addition to practical advice for employers to ensure they
comply with the new regulations. Specific topics to be covered will include:

« Current and future changes in salary thresholds
« Federal exemptions

- Impacts on employers

Strategies for compliance
« Proper calculations of overtime pay

« Other possible changes

Attendees will leave with an understanding of the new regulations, how the regulations will impact their business and
how to ensure their business is ready when the regulations take effect.

Learn more and register on the MetroWest Chamber of Commerce website HERE.
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